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RECOMMENDATION ON CHILDREN’S SERVICES - 1921 

 
 
 
Whereas, under present conditions our Jewish children lose the stimulating influence and ennobling inspiration 
of attending divine service on our holidays, and 
 
Whereas, It is manifestly impossible to have all our children attend these services with their parents and dear 
ones, 
 
Therefore, be it resolved, that the National Federation of Temple Sisterhoods endorse children’s services on 
Jewish Holidays, and urge the affiliated Sisterhoods to encourage the holding of these special children’s services 
in their community and to pledge to the rabbis their assistance in this matter. 


